MOUNT AIRY CEAY BREAKERS GARDEN CLUB

February 1991

Meeting opened at 7:30 at the home of Betty Abercrombie.
Betty introduced Barbara Conway who gave us a slide presentation
entitled "Garden Planning For A Progression Of Bloom And Color."
The slides showed us the orogression of her garden through the
past 8 years.

Refreshments were then served by Hostess Betty, with her
centerpiece and table geared tward the holiday Valentine's
Day .

The Door Prize was won by Elaine Arnold.,

There were 15 members present,

Treasurer's Report: JoAnn: Balance is $1,140.57.

President's Report: Marion spoke on "Clean Water" and
"Program ofh Space", asking for contribution if the club is
interested. A motion was made and seconded for a $25.00 donation.
A note was read from Shirley Nicoli ffier the "Save The Bay"
contribution given to them.

Vice~President Betty reminded us that next month's auction
will be at the home of Dottie Garrison in place of Peg Stovall.

0ld Business: The By-Laws and changes int the By~Laws were
read by Marie White. and explained by her. There was no discussion
and all present were in agreement,

Horticulture: Ann Williams brought 2 species of Acuba. (Japonica
or Gold Dust tree.) She spoke to us on their culture.
Ann also brought-in some rooted branches for those who would
like them.

A note was read from Phyllis from Francis Holmes thanking
the club for our help as Hostesses at the Botanic Gardens this year.
G

New Business: President Marion asked if all were satisfied
with the progress in the club. We all seemed to be accord in that
we are doing just about all that we can do,

Elaine spoke to us about a new Youth Facility and asked if we
could be of some help.She will look into it more and report back to us.

The meeting adjouned at 9:45 P.M.



